
 
                                    Nº 000002 /HCL/SS1/16 

 

P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
------------------- 

 

 

The public is hereby informed that the 

High Commission will be closed on Thursday, 

11 February 2016, in observance of Youth Day 

in Cameroon. 

 

 The High Commission will re-open and 

resume service to the public on Friday 12 

February 2016./- 

 

               London, 10 February 2016 

 

 
 
 

Nkwelle EKANEY 

High Commissioner 

 

 

 

 

 


